

## THE CONNECTICUT ASSOCIATION OF SCHOOLS

## CALL FOR VOLUNTEER PRESENTERS FOR THE MIDDLE-LEVEL STUDENT LEADERSHIP CONFERENCES JANUARY 13, 2016 @ TRINITY COLLEGE IN HARTFORD

CAS would like to invite you to be a presenter at the annual Middle Level Student Leadership Conference, "Making Acceptance Acceptable." This is a great opportunity for you to share leadership experiences and ideas with middle level student leaders from across Connecticut. Your work with these early adolescents has the potential to impact how they relate to others and develop as thinking leaders.

Most (but not all) breakout sessions will address one of the following strands:

- Building a Climate of Acceptance
- Making a Difference at School
- Taking Risks and Rising to the Occasion
- Social Networking

On the day of the conference, there will be four breakout sessions beginning at 9:15 a.m. and ending at 1:40 p.m. Each session runs 50 minutes. If you are interested in being part of our conference team, please fill out this application and return to us by <u>December 18th, 2015</u>. You will be scheduled for a minimum of one and a maximum of three sessions which will include a lunch break. Lunch will be provided for you.

For more information about the January 16<sup>th</sup> leadership conference, please visit <a href="http://cas.casciac.org/?p=8234">http://cas.casciac.org/?p=8234</a>.

YES! I AM ABLE TO PRESENT	
NO, Sorry! I won't be able to make it this year, but I recommend the following individual (you may	
CONTACT THIS COLLEAGUE):	
Name:	
TITLE OF PRESENTATION:	
SHORT DESCRIPTION:	
E-Mail:	
School/Business Phone:	HOME / CELL

If you have any questions or would like to discuss the program more thoroughly, please contact Jennifer Buckley, Assistant Director of Student Activities at the Connecticut Association of Schools, at <a href="mailto:jbuckley@casciac.org">jbuckley@casciac.org</a> or 203-250-1111, ext. 3919.

Please fax, email, or mail this form at your earliest convenience to Jadwiga Herrmann-Brown: <a href="mailto:jbrown@casciac.org">jbrown@casciac.org</a> | FAX: 203-250-1345 | Connecticut Association of Schools, 30 Realty Drive, Cheshire, CT 06410

Please feel free to contact us and we will be happy to help in any way possible.